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Reference:   FOI.1727.19 

Subject:    NHS charges for overseas visitors 

Date of Request: 17 October 2019 
 

Requested  
 
I would like to have the number of exemptions from NHS charges for overseas visitors claiming 
under paragraph 5(e) of the 1989 Regulation by the health board between 1 January 2009 and 30 
September 2019. I would also like to know what evidences were requested from those approved 
for the exemption if any. 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) can confirm there have been no exemptions from NHS 
charges for overseas visitors claiming under paragraph 5(e) of the 1989 Regulation by the Health 
Board for the requested period. 
 

 


